
  Memo 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 15, 2020 
Subject: Candidate Filing 

The statewide general election will be held on November 3, 2020.  The District has 
three director terms expiring; Director Griffin and Stone for 4 year terms. Director 
Brister for 2 year term.  Their terms of office will expire December 5, 2020. 

Candidate filing begins on July 13, 2020 and ends at 5:00 pm on August 7, 2020.  The 
San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters will offer contact-free services to candidates 
with a new My Candidacy Gateway web application and video conference 
appointments.  See attached “News Release” for further information. 

There are approximately 300 local offices up for election in San Bernardino County with 
limited appointment times so expect the last week of filing to be very limited. 



. 

 July 8, 2020 

Registrar of Voters 
Melissa Eickman 

Media Specialist 

(909) 387-8300 

communications@sbcountyelections.com 

The San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters announces it will offer contact-free 
services to candidates with a new My Candidacy Gateway web application and video 
conference appointments. 

My Candidacy Gateway is available on the Registrar of Voters website at 
SBCountyElections.com.  

Citizens interested in running for school or special district offices in the November 3, 
2020 Presidential General Election can use the application to begin the candidate filing 
process and schedule an appointment to file candidacy documents. 

For the health and safety of candidates and staff alike, candidates are required to 
schedule appointments for candidate-filing services. My Candidacy Gateway provides 
candidates with the option to schedule a video conference or in-person appointment. In 
addition, candidates that use My Candidacy Gateway will have candidacy documents 
prepared in advance of their appointment.  

Candidate filing for the November 3, 2020 Presidential General Election begins 
Monday, July 13 and continues through 5 p.m. on Friday, August 7. Appointments are 
available Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. In-person appointments will be 
conducted at the San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters, 777 E. Rialto Avenue in 
San Bernardino.  

There are approximately 300 local offices up for election in San Bernardino County, 
including school district, special district and city offices. For a complete list of districts 
with offices up for election, visit SBCountyElections.com. 

Citizens interested in running for city offices up for election must pick up and file their 
candidate filing documents at the appropriate City Clerk’s office during regular business
hours. 

Candidates unable to access the web application may call the Registrar of Voters to 
make an appointment. For more information on this election, visit 
SBCountyElections.com or call (909) 387-8300. 
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